
 

 

 

Guidance for performing 

spirometry during the COVID-19 

pandemic 
 

  
 

  

 

Dear Victoria 

The Asthma and Respiratory Foundation NZ has received a number of 

requests for guidance on performing spirometry in primary health, under the 

new COVID-19 Protection Framework (‘traffic light’ system). 

 

We have put together a protocol to follow when performing spirometry, that we 

hope will be helpful. The advice will be kept under review and updated over 

time as new data becomes available. 

  

 

  

Read the guidance here 

 

  

https://arfnz.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7094c312e479e2ee36abfbf27&id=a662021af4&e=132deba25f


 

Please also see COVID-19: Infection prevention and control recommendations 

for health and disability care workers, Ministry of Health website. 
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